
Addendum to Stock Assessment and Fishery Evaluation Report for the Scallop Fishery Off Alaska 

This addendum provides a modification to Table 18. The reported king crab bycatch during the 2023/24 

was incorrect, due to a data entry error. There was zero king crab bycatch in the Kodiak Shelikof District 

during the most recent season. The updated Table 18 is below: 

Table 18: KSH (Kodiak Shelikof) District crab bycatch limits and associated bycatch estimates 

by season. 

Tanner crab King crab 

Season CBL Bycatch (N) CBL Bycatch (N) 

2009/10 25,000 15,933 96 0 

2010/11 26,400 17,495 7 0 

2011/12 28,636 24,388 134 0 

2012/13 80,540 17,104 175 0 

2013/14 27,450 19,761 50 1 

2014/15 42,144 50,232 50 5 

2015/16 19,107 2,031 50 0 

2016/17 43,477 3,645 50 0 

2017/18 63,926 3,628 50 0 

2018/19 12,500 2,680 25 0 

2019/20 10,000 1,438 25 0 

2020/21 20,000 1,308 25 0 

2021/22 40,000 10,818 25 0 

2022/23 50,000 13,854 25 0 

2023/24 60,000 19,444 25 0 
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